To whom it may concern:

I, Carol Woolfolk, Iocated at 1628 Bear Lake Road, Apopka, the northern
neighbor fo the lot drainage ditch, approve of the One-foot sethack for the
existing dock and boat house located at 10032 Bear Lake Road.

I understand that it is over the 10’ set back.

O I

Ovmer of 1628 Bear Lake Road




